Hueytown Historical Society Approved by Hueytown Historical Society Board Members

2011 Officers

President: Mary K. Roberts
Vice President: Doris Fancher
Secretary: Ruth Davidson
Treasurer: Joe Dennis

Board Members: Ethel Vines, Ethel Dobbs

2011 Dues: \$15.00 per family

Payable to: Hueytown Historical Society

P.O. Box 3313

Hueytown, Al 35023

The Hueytown Historical Society met Saturday, October 25, 2010 at 1:00 PM in the Library Meeting Room with 14 members present. The next meeting will be January 22, 2011, at 1:00 PM at the Library Meeting Room.

Fund Raising Project: Rada Cutley, knives of all kinds, good gifts and in your own kitchen

Call Doris Fancher 497-3130 to purchase your tomato knife.

A Museum Fund has been established to be used for the setting up of the museum. The name of the donor will be placed on a plaque when the Museum is opened. We are looking for a location. If you have suggestions or ideas, contact Mary Roberts.

PH: 205-491-6132

EMAIL: billys roberts@yahoo.com

Projects: The large marker on the site of the first Hueytown High School is located and can be seen near the flagpole on Allison Bonnett Memorial Drive. The society hopes to place a marker at the Bethelem Cemetry on Allison Bonnett Memorial Drive in the Dolemite area. Check this out in the near future!

We are receiving old photos, documents, historical items, racing and veterans memorabilia, from interested citizens. Please call Mary Roberts, President, before you discard these items. This is Hueytown History!

<u>The Pictorial History of Hueytown</u>, written by Mary K. Roberts will be available December, 1, 2010. The books will be made available!

respectively submitted by

Don Roberts

EMAIL: donddo@bellsouth.net